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Dear Prof.Dr. Ruben C. Umaly, '¥“h-—u____~;z:;:

Thank you very much for your kind letter of 26 June, inviting

me to be part

of a team of six people to represent AUAP to participate in
Conference.

I am very pleased to accept your invitation and if requested,
I will be
glad to present a paper at the Conference.

I hope that the Conference will last within 10 days or less,
and take place

from March 6 onwards, if not, I will not be able to attend it,
as VNU will

organize an International IUTAM Symposium on Recent
Developments in

Non-Linear Oscillations on Mechanical Systems from 2-5 March,
1999.

! will be highly appreciated if you could send me any further
information

related to the Conference. A copy of my CV will be sent to you
by Fax.

Looking forward to hearing from you and thank you for your
continuous
cooperation.

With kind regards and best wishes.
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Yours sincerely,




. Nguyen Van Dao, 15:18 30/6/98 VNT, World Bank Conference on

Prof. Nguyen Van Dao
President
Vietnam National University, Hanoi
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